

C.B.C. ASSOCIATION, INC.

A MEMBERSHIP COOPERATIVE ASSOCIATION P.O. BOX 1288 JACKSON, NEW JERSEY 08527

October 9, 1981

Dr. Arthur C. Warner National Committee for Sexual Civil Liberties 98 Olden Lane Princeton, N.J. 08540

Dear Dr. Warner:

As you are aware, C.B.C. Association, Inc. has been very appreciative of your committee's efforts over the years with regard to the various laws in this country.

During the early stages of the committee's work we were called upon to assist you financially. We have been more than happy to have helped. As a result of an Executive Board meeting held in Philadelphia on October 7th and a budget review at that time, it was decided to reduce our monthly contribution to \$300. These monies will be paid to you each month in an effort to continue defraying your phone costs with regard to the work that you do.

In addition, it would be beneficial to the Association if we were supplied an annual summary from you of the work that the committee is involved in.

Wishing you continued success in the future, I remain,

Very truly yours,

John L. Lewis

Treasurer

C.B.C. Association, Inc.

c.c. Trustees Craig Patton